
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Pompey  
will hold a Public Hearing on December 5, 2022 at 6:35 pm at the  
Pompey Town Hall, 8354 U.S. Route 20, Pompey Center, Pompey,  
New York, to consider the adoption of Local Law 2022-4 that  
would repeal and replace the Pompey Fire and Building Code  
with the State recommended changes and any other business that  
may come before the board. 
 
Dated:  November 10, 2022 
 
Nikki Reid 
Pompey Town Clerk 
 


